
 

 

Maintenance Office:  
(541) 997-3583 
Winter Hours 

Maintenance staff on premises  
M - F from 7am ï5pm 

Sat. & Sun from 7am ï4pm 
 

Available 24/7 for  
park maintenance emergencies 

(541) 997-3583 

COAST VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS CORPORATION 
131 Rhody Loop,  Florence, OR  97439    (541) 997-3312 

 
 

BOARD MEETING 
 

 

NEXT  SCHEDULED 
BOARD MEETING 
MEETING 

 

Saturday, January 18, 2014 
 10 am Clubhouse Lounge 
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Business Office: (541) 997-3312  
Available for general business 

9 am to noon 
1 pm to 3 pm M-F 

Website: 
www.coastvillageflorence.com 
FAX line: 541-902-0103 

NOTICES���� 
�i Facility Hours: Winter hours for the clubhouse, laundry room & 

mailroom are 7am-10pm. 

�i Meter Reading: Park electrical meters will be read this month begin-

ning Monday, December 16. 
�i ��Wi-Fi: Is now available in the clubhouse. Information for access is 
posted in the clubhouse entrance and in the adult lounge. 

�i ��Cable is now available for your enjoyment in the clubhouse.   This is 
for everyoneôs use. 

�i ��Board Games: There are new board games in the adult lounge.  
Please enjoy them, but leave them in the lounge.  Taken items will not be 
replaced.   

 

Robert (Keith) Davidson  
President                     (541) 997 -8828  
 

Charlotte Frye             (541) 997 -1779  
Secretary  
 

Carlla van de Vyver    (360) 521 -8428  
Treasurer  
 

Lois Hundtoft              (406) 697 -7339  
Director  
    

Ila May Robinson        (541) 997 -2386  
Director  
 

Pat Rongey                  (541) 603 -5730  
Director  

FROM THE PRESIDENTôS CORNER  
 

Time flies when youôre having fun.  Last month we had quite a large 
�&�R�D�V�W���9�L�O�O�D�J�H���5�H�S�R�U�W�H�U��as there was a lot of information to get out to 
you.  This month I hope to have a smaller edition.  I want to thank 
Carlla van de Vyver, Diane Phillips, Sharon Moores, Rick Ricker and 
Jean van de Vyver for putting on a GREAT Thanksgiving Dinner.  
Also my thanks to all those who brought a side dish and to all those 
who came.  It was really nice seeing the adult lounge filled with 
happy people.  I hope you all enjoyed it as much as I did.   
 
This is the required notification of the annual assessment that begins 
on January 1

st
, 2014.  The assessment for this year will be the same 

as last yearôs.  The amount of the assessment is $1740.  This 
amount is typically paid at $145 per month, but may be paid in any 
monthly increment you wish (i.e., yearly, quarterly, etc.) 
 
In November we had 37 members come in and fill out a form 
requesting that the greenbelt motion be put before the membership, 
before we pulled the forms.  The reason, a past member of the 
board indicated that the form being presented was vague, confusing, 
and probably wouldnôt pass muster if challenged. Therefore, a new 
form has been created and is outside the office window.  It will also 
be posted on the website.  To those 37 members -- my apologies for 
any hardship caused.  Some of you are now wintering elsewhere.  
We will get you a copy of the form to fill out.  If you have internet 
access check out the motions tab on the Coast Village website. 
 
While I am on the subject of Motions to revise the CC&Rôs, Iôd like to 
bring up my favorite pet peeve.  For some unknown reason the 
authorôs of the CC&Rs split the Corporations fiscal and assessment 

Continued on Page 5 


